
Welcome back to school!  I am so excited to be here 

and to get to know all of the students here at Elroy Elementary.  It’s 

going to be a great year!  Please watch out for my monthly newsletter to hear about all of the 

exciting things happening from the counseling office as well as hot topics and tips!

Terri Kauric, MSEd, NCC 
School Counselor 
Elroy Elementary
Days A, C and E 

kaurict@bb-sd.com 
412-881-4484 

Small Group Counseling 

Changing Families 

Grief Support 

Coping Skills 

Anger Management 

Friendship 

Organization and Study Skills 

(Call the Counselor to refer your 

child.) 


